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Welcometo the third editionof TheSt. BotolphNewsletter.

With the holidayseasonfast approaching,we decidedthat this issueshouldbe packed
full of information about Christmasin Londonand other parts of the world. Seeour
articleson ChristmasMarketsandactivitiesin London.

²ŜΩƭƭtake you on a virtual trip to seehow Greekscelebratetheir festiveseasonand if
ǘƘŀǘΩǎnot enoughto beat the winter blueswe will sharea deliciousItalian recipethat
originatesfrom 13th centurySiena,a city in Tuscany.

In addition,ǿŜΩƭƭkeep you up to speedwith participatingpartners in the St Botolph
discountcardschemeandwill let you know of anychangesor excitingupdates. If you
havenot yet receivedyour cardspeakwith your facilitiesdepartment to arrangeone.
Checkout the cocktail masterclassin RevolutionAmericaSquareand learn how to
shakeit like a pro.

Wehopethat youenjoythe newlook of the newsletter.

Theeditorial team would like to wishyou all a verymerry Christmasanda prosperous
2017.



We are pleasedto announcethat Christopher
Osei has been awarded the Incentive QAS
Employee of the Year for the St Botolph
Building. He is an excellent problem solver
and his flexibility and natural calmnessunder
pressureis key to the Experiencehe delivers
to our clients. IncentiveQAShas also been
awarded the Contract of the Year. Tatiane
Hoch, the Contract Manager at St Botolph,
said that it was an honour to be amongst
those receivingan award. Shecontinued to
saythat a ŎƻƳǇŀƴȅΩǎsuccessis a joint effort
bya greatteamandnot just bya goodleader.

Did you know that CIShasbeenselectedasa
finalist in the CustomerExperienceCategory
at thisȅŜŀǊΩǎBIFMAwards.

CISSecurityhas also achievedits best ever
score of 170 in an independent audit
conducted on behalf of the SIA Approved
ContractorscoreSchemefor bestPractice.

A big thank you needs to be given to Ryan
Shieland Tom Robinsonwho on 11 October,
helped with the leak on the JLTand Lockton
floors.

Christopher Osei (middle) receiving his award, with 
Stephen Treves and Tatiane Hoch.

The Incentive QAS team based at St Botolph. 


